
NOTICE :
Nameplate shape change

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and your 
support as well as express our most sincere gratitude.

We would like to change the nameplate shape of Osaka Head Office Factory 
products (the shape is unified).
However, the appearance and performance of the blower are unchanged.

1. Target nameplate
Product nameplates and motor nameplates 
(excluding UL/CE/GB certified products)

2. Renewal Date
August 2022

3. Change details
Place a roundness in the four corners. 
(There is no change in the description contents and layout.)

If you have any inquiries, please contact our sales representatives.

SHOWA DENKI CO., LTD.

Before After

13th October 2021

●For all inquiries please contact:

SHOWA DENKI CO., LTD. 
Marketing Management Promotion Gr. TEL：072-870-5708


